
MEDIA 
RELEASE 

Installation of Cattle Grid – Douglas Drive  
Norfolk Island Regional Council wish to advise that weather permitting, installation of 
one half of the new Cattle grid at Douglas Drive will take place, on Wednesday 7th April 
2021. 

While there are no plans to close the Road completely, there may be short delays while 
equipment is positioned and installation takes place.  

As a matter of safety, please watch for and follow signage and directions given at the 
work site or alternately take a different route to your destination.  

An announcement of installation of the second half will be made in the near future and 
weight restrictions will remain in place until both sections have been installed.   

Council thanks you for your co-operation and apologises for any inconvenience caused.  

For further information or queries please contact the Roads Office 24217 or mobile 
50884. 
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